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Home for the Holidays in support of Stevenson Memorial Hospital!  

Tickets on sale & Sponsorship opportunities available! 

[New Tecumseth, ON – November XX, 2020] – This important community event on Thursday, November 26, 2020, will help 
raise critical funds for our most urgent needs as Stevenson Memorial Hospital staff care for our community, while also 
managing the demands of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Guests can experience a behind the scenes look and step-by-step guide to the creation of Simcoe County’s finest gastro-
sensations, as you watch the Nottawasaga’s Head Chef walk you through how to cook a gourmet holiday meal, as well as a 
demo from Murphy’s Farm Market & Bakery of their delicious mini pies. 

Each guest will have the option to pick up the same packaged meal earlier in the day to enjoy as they watch these two local 
talents. There will also be an auction to help you get a jump start or finish your holiday shopping. Tickets are $150 for dinner 
and the show, or $50 for the show. 

Tickets are limited, so act fast! Available at www.transformingstevenson.ca. 

Thank you to our Home for the Holidays chefs for helping us bring the magic of the season home! 

Contact Whitney Neilson at wneilson@smhosp.on.ca or Stevenson Memorial Hospital Foundation at 
foundation@smhosp.on.ca/705-435-6281 ext 2350 for more.  

In October 2019, the Stevenson Memorial Hospital Foundation launched a $43 million Capital Campaign, Because of you, 
we can, in support of the Hospital’s redevelopment project, as well as critical equipment and technology upgrades.  

For more information about the Capital Campaign, how you can donate or become involved as a volunteer/campaign cabinet 
member, please visit www.transformingstevenson.ca.    
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For more information: 

Rachael Ogorek 
Corporate Communications Specialist 
Stevenson Memorial Hospital 
rogorek@smhosp.on.ca, 705-435-6281 Ext. 4281 
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